
NOTICE OF PUBLIC EVENT 
CENTRAL CITY, ESTRELLA, LAVEEN, AND SOUTH MOUNTAIN  

VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEES 
RIO PHX WORKSHOP #2 EVENT 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
CENTRAL CITY, ESTRELLA, LAVEEN, AND SOUTH MOUNTAIN VILLAGE 
PLANNING COMMITEES and to the general public, that the CENTRAL CITY, 
ESTRELLA, LAVEEN, AND SOUTH MOUNTAIN PLANNING COMMITEES are invited 
to attend the RIO PHX Workshop #2 Event open to the public on Tuesday, February 4, 
2025, at 5:00 p.m. located at Travis L. Williams Family Services Center, 4732 S. 
Central Avenue, Phoenix, Arizona, 85040. 
 
A quorum of the CENTRAL CITY, ESTRELLA, LAVEEN, AND SOUTH MOUNTAIN 
VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEES may be present. This is not a meeting. Discussion 
and possible action on public body issues will take place at a regularly scheduled 
meeting only.  
 
For further information, please contact the City of Phoenix Planning & Development 
Department, at 602-534-3753, pdd.longrange@phoenix.gov or visit our website for 
public meeting notices and agendas at: 
https://phoenix.gov/cityclerk/publicmeetings/notices. 
 
RIO PHX Planning Information: https://www.phoenix.gov/pdd/riophx 
 
To request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Teleia Galaviz at 602-291- 
2559. TTY: Use 7-1-1. 
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